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21st March 2024 
 
 

Book Fair 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Last year we raised £680 to spend on new books, thanks to your support!  This year, we are running the 

book fair over a selection of days to provide you and your children the opportunity to browse and purchase 

books at your convenience: 

Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

As you leave the Book Look, you will make your way to the hall 
where you can browse the Friends Pre Loved Uniform Sale and 
the Book Fair from 3:15pm onwards. 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 The Book Fair will be set up in the school hall for parents before 
and after your face-to-face parent consultations.  

Monday 15th April 2024 

Located under the shelter (outside the library) from 3:15pm 
onwards. 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Wednesday 17th April 2024 

Thursday 18th April 2024 

 

A member of Langshott staff will be able to assist you with your purchase, please find them when you are 

ready to pay. Payments can be made via card reader. Please note we will not be accepting cash payments.  

We look forward to seeing if we can beat the amount raised last year! 

 Kind regards, 

 

Headteacher 
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